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15th Annual “A Note to Remember”

A Benefit Concert for Sycamore Music Boosters

January 2, 2025

Dear Friend,

On Saturday, February 8, 2025, the Sycamore Music Boosters will host a special night of music. Our 15th annual
fundraiser, "A Note to Remember" starts at 7:00 p.m. at Blumen Gardens.

Our annual event raises funds to support the music education of Sycamore's children. The benefit concert features the
Sycamore High School Jazz Ensemble, Eric Montzka Trio, Todd Donnelly Trio and the Sycamore High School String
Quartet.

We need your help. We are asking businesses for their financial support through sponsorship of the evening or a
financial donation. Please complete the sponsor form and send to the address listed on the sponsorsh ip form by
January 24, 2025. Or visit https://www.sycamoremusicboosters.com to donate.

Your sponsorship is critical. Together, we raise money to fund scholarships, repair or replace instruments and
uniforms, and pay for guest clinicians and other educational opportunities. Every penny we raise helps strengthen one
of the top music programs in the state.

Your sponsorship will be promoted in the event in the program.

Thank you for your consideration. If you have any questions regarding the event and sponsorship opportunities, please
contact Angelique Page, sponsor coordinator, at (815)566-7317 or via email to pageangelique@gmail.com.

Sincerely,

Angelique Page

"A Note to Remember" Committee

"Enriching the quality of music education, performance, and awareness in the Sycamore Schools and community"
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